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David Barthelmy

From: McDougall Minerals <ray=mcdougallminerals.com@mail72.atl11.rsgsv.net> on behalf of 
McDougall Minerals <ray@mcdougallminerals.com>

Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 9:55 AM
To: Dave
Subject: Nova Scotia Update
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Nova Scotia Update 
 

I have added some excellent new pieces on the website in a Nova Scotia Update (click 

here). Most of these are from the collection of well-known Nova Scotia collector Terry 

Collett. They are top quality specimens! (Don't be fooled by the prices, these are great 

Canadian pieces.) 

 

There are super specimens from thumbnail to cabinet, including gmelinite, chabazite, 

natrolite and golden stilbite. The crystallization and condition of these pieces is superb. 
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If you are among the newer recipients of these emails (welcome!), you may not yet have 

seen that I have issued few Nova Scotia updates over the past year, including Copper, 

Gmelinite and Howlite (these latter two include specimens that are world class for the 

species). 

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens.  

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Nova-Scotia-December-2014.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

Hope you enjoy these specimens!  

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 

 

R. 
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